
DATES FOR THE DIARY 

WEDNESDAY 16TH OCTOBER 2024
All children will have their photograph
taken during the day. We will start from
8.45am with children and their siblings
who are younger than Nursery
 age.

Best Classes 
this week
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16.10.24 School Photographs
18.10.24 School closes at 3pm for half
term
28.10.24 School opens for new term
28.10.24/29.10.24 Tri Kids
8.11.24 Remembrance Assembly
11.11.24 Anti Bullying Week
12.11.24 ROCK KIDZ
15.11.24 Children in Need
9.12.24/ 10.12.24/12.12.24 Naivities
17.12.24 Christmas Lunch
19.12.24 Tea with Santa (Rec/Yr 1/Yr 2)
20.12.24 School closes at 3pm
6.1.25 School opens for new term
14.2.25 INSET DAY School is closed
24.2.25 School opens for new term

  

Reception - Lucy & Bobby
Year 1-  Carter & Yulian
Year 2 - Reuben & Ella 
Year 3 -  Evie & Tymoteusz
Year 4- Niyah & Daniel
Year 5 - Izabella & Lennox
Year 6-  Athena & Poppy-Mae

Well doneWell doneWell done

SCHOOL PHOTOSSCHOOL PHOTOS1NW & 5BM/SL

This month children across school will be
learning about the rich and diverse history
of black individuals and the contributions
that they have made to society. It is a good
opportunity to ask your child about who
they are studying.

It was great to welcome new families at
our Open Evening this week. Admissions
for Reception 2025 are now open. Please
apply following the link below and select
Birch Green Woodland CP School

If you wish for your child to attend our
wonderful Nursery please pick up an
application form from our school office.

JUNIOR PARK RUN
2K

Every Sunday 
at 9am by Lidl



End of an Era

It was really sad to say goodbye
to Elaine, who has worked at
Woodland since 2004. Elaine
has been an important member
of our Woodland family but now
it is time for her to enjoy more
quality time with her own family
and friends and start the next
chapter of her life. We will miss
her but she will still be dropping
off her grand daughter so will
look forward to keeping in
touch.

Poetry Day
School had a great day on Thursday, celebrating sharing and reading a
variety of poems. Some classes have visited our local school library and
I was very proud to receive the following comments from Angela, a
librarian,
“Thank you so much for coming to the library this afternoon, it was
wonderful to meet the Year 6 class and they were an absolute credit to
your school. I can see how it will be a difficult decision to choose
prefects tomorrow!”
Well done Year 6, we are also very proud of you.


